
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Asking the identifying question 
The identification of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander status can have a significant positive impact for 

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander health outcomes, enhance cultural safety, and ensure that patients can 

access appropriate pathways to care and support.  

For GPs, GP clinic staff, specialists and specialist clinic staff, other health service providers including optometrists 

and community health centres and anyone providing community or health services. 

Facilitator 
AJ Williams-Tchen (Wiradjuri/Wotjobulak)  

Nurse, Youth Worker & AASW Mental Health Social 

Worker, Director & Lead Cultural Consultant – Girraway 

Ganyi Consultancy. 
 

Learning outcomes 
The aim of this workshop is to discuss the importance of 

and why it is mandatory to ask the question of every 

patient: 'Are you of Aboriginal and / or Torres Strait 

Islander descent?'  

Event details 
Please choose one date when registering 

 

Dates:       Thursday 24 June 2021 
       1.30-3.30pm 
   
                     Thursday 24 June 2021 
        6-8pm 
  
Venue:         Virtual platform 

Enquiries:    Josie Terron 9046 0300 or 

                       events@emphn.org.au 

https://www.emphn.org.au/news-events/events/detail/19728
https://www.emphn.org.au/news-events/events/detail/19730

